
NOTICE 
Inquiry into Tariffs of the Water Corporation, Aqwest and 

Busselton Water 
Round Table Meeting on Draft Report 

 
The Economic Regulation Authority will hold a “round table” meeting to discuss the draft 
recommendations from the draft report on its inquiry into the tariffs of the Water Corporation, 
Aqwest and Busselton Water, which was published on 18 March. 

Because of the technical nature of the inquiry, the draft recommendations will be clarified and 
discussed at the meeting, which will be held at the Authority’s offices on Monday 4 May from 
10 am to 3 pm. 

The Authority would like to invite interested parties to nominate representatives to participate 
in the discussions.   

Interested parties should email watertariffs@era.wa.gov.au to register their interest in 
attending.  

Submissions on the draft report are due by 22 May 2009. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Greg Watkinson 
Director, References and Research 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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